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TO: CAWP Contractor Members and H2AP Contractors

FROM: Jason Koss, Director of Industry Relations

Safety Awards Programs — Get Recognized for Your
Company’s Safety Achievements

It is time to submit your company’s safety statistics for
both the CAWP/H2AP Safety Awards and the AGC
NASA Safety Awards program. The entry forms were
combined so that you submit only one form. Most of
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the information comes from your company’s 2024
OSHA Form 300A.

CAWP/H2AP Safety Awards Program

The CAWP/H2AP Safety Awards program recognizes companies for their safe work
performance in western Pennsylvania during the 2024 season. The award is an
opportunity to receive well-deserved recognition from your peers in the industry. Awards
are based on each company’s Lost Workday Incidence Rate. Awards will be presented
at the annual CAWP/H2AP Safety Banquet on March 28, 2025.

Note: The CAWP/H2AP Safety Award represents heavy, highway, railroad and utility
work performed within the 33 counties of western Pennsylvania.

National AGC Safety Awards (NASA) Program

The AGC of America’s National AGC Safety Awards (NASA) program provides AGC
members an opportunity to evaluate their safety record. Participating contractors receive
a confidential printout to compare their company’s safety statistics with similar size and



type AGC contractor members both locally and nationally. Safety awards are given to
members who have a zero incident rate or who have an incident rate 25 percent below
each occupational division’s average. Awards will be delivered in the spring of 2025.

Note: The AGC NASA program is for AGC/CAWP members only. If you are unsure of
your membership status, submit the electronic form and CAWRP will determine eligibility.

To Participate in One or Both Safety Awards Program

Safety Awards Entry Form

The electronic entry form can also be located at cawp.org/Services/Safety. Please
submit by February 7, 2025.

This Safety Bulletin may be downloaded at cawp.org under Services/Safety. If you have
questions, contact Jason at the Association at (412) 343-8000 or jasonk@cawp.org.
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